
Hancock County Health Department is offering

back-to-school immunizations at Mt. Vernon High School on

Tuesday, August 9th from 6:30-8:00 pm.

A parent or legal guardian MUST be present with anyone under the age of 18.

Immunizations for children, 18 years and younger, are offered at no/low cost for those with

no insurance or on Medicaid. Those with insurance must bring their insurance card.

The child’s immunization record will be reviewed with the parent/guardian

before administering any vaccine.

Parents may register with code IN10647 at the following:

https://patients.vaxcare.com/registration

Walk-ins are also welcome!

https://patients.vaxcare.com/registration

